
26737/ x

The B rom Palace Hotel,
Denver, Color edo, Sept ember 29,1916.

Robert J. 5;one ®r. üeq.,
61 Livingstone Street,

Brooklyn, *. Y.

Deer Sir:

kr. king wish?* me to acknowledge year communication of 

the ..Ànd Instant, In vftixuh you refer to previous correspondence 

regarding an appointment under the Department of Industrial Relatione, 

and express certain views on the industrial . roblem, which Mr. King 

has been much interested in reaning.

In reply I <en desired to s«qr that it is lmvos.dble vt this 

time to give any word tuât might encourage you to hope for an associa­

tion with the Department. Up to the present, no organisation has 

been attompteu, oou it is extremely unlikely that any staff will be 

engaged for a considerable time. Mr. king regrets that a more 

satisfactory answer cannot be rade to your inquiry, but wishes me 

to cnanx you for your statement and for your renewed offer of 

assistance, uid to assure you that your communications will be kent 

on record, to be considered vhen afpolntments are to be rade.

Yours very tnily,

Private Secretary.

______ -_____
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